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                      03/09/2014

NOTICE FOR 1ST YEAR B.TECH STUDENTS

Sub.:- Educational Tour under SGVEP-Type B Project
This is to inform all 1st year B.Tech students that an Educational Tour to Swamiji’s Ancestral House and BITM/Indian Museum under Swami Vivekananda Centre for Positive Thinking will be held on Monday 22nd September, 2014. Interested first year students (80 nos.) may enroll their names at the Reception Desk within 13th September, 2014. There is no Registration fee for the tour.
All are requested to make the tour successful. 
_____________________
       Principal

